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On behalf of the school, we are thrilled to be sending home to all families a 

personal copy of the recent HMI Ofsted Report of 22nd and 23rd January 2019, 

which has good, very good and outstanding in it! 

We are all very proud of our school and especially delighted that the Inspector 

acknowledged this throughout, noting that parents deeply value and hugely 

support the education their children receive, that pupils are very happy and feel 

very safe, that they make strong progress across the curriculum, that teachers 

know every pupil incredibly well, have high expectations of all of them and that 

teaching is personalised to meet all individual needs.  

We are particularly delighted that the Inspector recognised the very strong 

sense of community that exists, underpinned by the values of ‘hope, love and joy’ 

which are exemplified by all pupils in their behaviour towards everyone, and 

especially towards each other.  

We thank the Inspector for his Report, and everyone for the tremendous 

support we continue to receive and enjoy. 

                                                                                   

                                                Mrs Williams,  on behalf of school governors. 

 

1 Corinthians 13.4-8a   Love is patient: love is kind; love is not envious or 

boastful or arrogant or rude. It does not insist on its own way; it is not irritable 

or resentful; it does not rejoice in wrongdoing, but rejoices in the truth. It 

bears all things, hopes all things, endures all things. Love never ends.                                               


